October 17, 2016,
Meeting called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins.
Roll call taken. Roger Nenne and Erik Gerdes absent.

Neil Heineke made a motion to approve minutes from September 19 meeting,
seconded by Julie Wolf,

Neil Heineke made a motion to approve bills, seconded by Julie Wolf.
Dan Small made a motion to approve treasurer's repart, seconded by Neil Heineke.

A donation of $2,000 has been presented by Ron Kirby to the Village. Board
discussed possible uses for the funds.

Village trick-or-treat will be October 31, from 6-8 p.m.

Members from the Fire District Board will attend next meeting to discuss property
that the Village currently owns that may be a site for a new fire hall.

Chris discussed getting Christmas lights ready 1o hang.

Board discussed a fence that was installed in the past that has been found to be on
a neighboring property after a recent survey was done. Chris has contacted Tom
Janssen about the issue,

Discussed a fire hydrant that broke recently near the water tower.

Stalter Tree Service is in town working on tree trimming and removal,

The water tower will be gefting a washout inspection on October 24™ to assess
averall condition and any repairs that may be needed.

Discussed the dust from the elevator this fall and the streets not being vacuumed
regularly as in the past,

Julie Wolf made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Dave Stahl,

Next meeting will be November 7™, 2016.
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